Mr. S. R. Morss Route #3 Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

This letter is to verify and express my thanks for your excellent report of reception of KGYN. I am very sorry for the long delay in answering your report, but as you know the myriad details of getting a new station on the air is a time consuming job.

The operation here is straight through Gates.
Our 210' tower is made by "Stainless" and is designed to permit the addition of another 230' for our future FM plans. We use shunt excitation and slant wire feed with 100' of 7/8" coaxial cable feeding the tuning unit. The final is two 833 A's in parallel.
There are no further equipment tests planned, but our monthly frequency check is made on the third Sunday of each month from 1:00 to 1:15 A.M. C.S.T. We received more than 200 letters and cards from all over the U.S.A., from Canada, Puerto Rico, and one nice letter from a downunder DX'er, New Zealand to be specific.

Once again, may I express my appreciation and the appreciation of the entire staff of KGYN for your report.

Sincerely,

J. A. (Al) Burke Chief Engineer

JAB:gs